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Board of Directors, Division 3
It has been my distinct honor to serve as an airport board member.

Joining the board in 2008, we have added destinations of Dallas, San Diego, Seattle, Minneapolis, Las
Vegas, Burbank and Orange County, and additional daily flights to Phoenix. We continue to serve SFO
and LAX.

We are currently pursuing a direct Chicago flight.

Fiscally, our district has never been more robust. With reserves over $14m, we are able to move forward
with capital improvements, while maintaining a full staff and managing our PERS liabilities.

Building on our past success in reducing noise, we continue to work with our air line partners in bringing
in modern, quieter planes with more passenger capacity.

Our current FAA mandated safety and modernization plan has completed phases of building a new fire
station and new hangars for our general aviation pilots.

We are currently under construction with taxi way and parking, anticipating breaking ground on our new
terminal in 2025. This single story building will include weatherproof jetways, enabling our elderly and
disabled passengers dignified access to our planes.

Our new fire truck is ordered and being manufactured!

As we move forward, connecting FlyMry to the world, thank you for your continued support!
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